
GRAMMY Award-winning recording artist Lukas Nelson has become one of the most 
respected voices in music today. With eight studio albums to his name and exciting 
announcements to come, Nelson is poised for another unparalleled year. 

  

Since his arrival in Nashville, Nelson has established himself as a highly sought-after 
collaborator both in the studio and on the stage, joining forces with The Travelin' 
McCourys, to arrange and perform a bluegrass-inspired rendition of Adele’s iconic hit, 
“Someone Like You,” which featured Sierra Ferrell. Teaming up with rising stars and music 
veterans alike, Nelson has worked with Lainey Wilson, on their duet, “More Than 
Friends," Stephen Wilson Jr., Ernest, Miranda Lambert/Pistol Annies, and more. He also 
recently performed at the MusiCares 2025 Person of the Year Gala, where he honored the 
Grateful Dead by performing “It Must Have Been the Roses,” also featuring Ferrell. 

  

Known for his captivating live performances, Nelson has sold out countless headline 
shows and featured at renowned festivals such as Stagecoach, Ohana Festival, Bourbon & 
Beyond, and Farm Aid. Nelson has also made multiple appearances on late night 
shows like Jimmy Kimmel Live! and The Late Show with Stephen Colbert. Additionally, 
Nelson co-produced the music for the acclaimed 2018 film “A Star is Born,” in which he 
also appeared. The soundtrack won a GRAMMY Award for Best Compilation Soundtrack for 
Visual Media and a BAFTA Award for Best Original Music. 

 


